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MGC Issues Notice of Interest 

Jefferson City, Missouri- Missouri Gaming Commission Executive 

Director Gene McNary has notified Commissioners of staff intent to 

solicit interest in Missouri’s 13th riverboat gaming casino license. 

McNary says “the Commission is taking the first step in identifying a 

process for awarding a casino license in the State. Interested 

jurisdictions and casino companies should notify the Commission 

before May 1st, 2010. The MGC is not taking applications at this 

point, but instead wishes to hear from entities interested in the 

license, and willing to provide a brief statement on their 

objectives.” 

The Missouri Gaming Commission intends to review the received 

materials and then discuss the next steps in the process. For more 

information contact the Missouri Gaming Commission at 573-526-4080. 
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